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1st March 2023 

 

 

 

Mr David Cullinane, TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

RE:  PQ ref 7073/23 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane,  

I am writing to you in response to your recent PQ: 

To ask the Minister for Health the amount spent by Tallaght University Hospital on 

private medical and other healthcare services for public patients for each year 2013 to 

2022, by provider/consultant for each hospital by service type, in tabular form. 

I have attached a separate document which outlines the amount spent by Tallaght University 

Hospital on private medical and other healthcare services for public patients for each year 

2017 to 2022, by provider/consultant for each hospital by service type. 

It would require a significant amount of time/ resources to retrieve the data for the period 

2013 – 2016.  

Yours Sincerely  

 


